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We welcome your ideas in helping us plan next year's PSD Annual Conference. 

Please return this form to boxes near the doors at Sunday Breakfast or at Sunday Worship.  You can also mail your completed form to: 
UUA -- Prairie Star District 

122 W. Franklin Ave., Suite 303 

Minneapolis, MN 55404 

1. What were your main reasons for attending this conference?

2. Did the conference meet your needs and expectations?

3. What was most helpful or enjoyable to you?

4. What suggestions do you have for next year?

Please use the back of this page for additional comments.  
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